
To whom it may concern. 
 
I am the Co-founder of Hong Kong Dog Rescue and in the process of making my own 
organisation a registered charity - Kirsten's Zoo. One of the main reasons I wish to do so 
is to stop the cruel, unnecessary animal trade of animals and hobby breeders. Their only 
interest is money and they do not benefit anyone other than themselves. 
 
This year alone we have rescued over 70 dogs from breeders and they just keep on 
coming. 
 
If the opportunity were to arise I suspect the large majority of people would petition to 
close all breeders kennels, and Pet shops too. 
 
I fully support the amendments to animal trader regulations (Cap 139B) as proposed by 
AFCD and look forward to a a long overdue favourable result. 
 
Regards, 
 
Kirsten Mitchell. 
Kirsten's Zoo 
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